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18th January 2011

Advisory regarding outsourcing of OCI Service

Consulate General of India, Houston has decided to outsource the handling of OCI applications to M/s Travisa Outsourcing. The outsourcing arrangement in respect of the areas falling under the consular jurisdiction of Consulate General of India, Houston (Alabama, Arkansas, Florida, Georgia, Kansas, Louisiana, Mississippi, Oklahoma and Texas) will come into effect on 15th March, 2011. 
 
For smooth transition, it has been decided that no applications will be received by Consulate General of India, Houston from 15th February to 14th March, 2011.  Intending applicants are, therefore, advised not to submit any OCI applications by mail or otherwise during this period.  
 
M/s Travisa Outsourcing will receive OCI applications with effect from 15th March, 2011.  All applications received by Travisa Outsourcing will be acknowledged to the applicants by the next working day.  For detailed guidelines on submitting the applications, documentation requirements and fee etc., kindly visit the following link:
            www.travisaoci.com
 

The outsourcing arrangement will not affect the applicants whose applications are already under process. Such applicants will continue to deal directly with the Consulate, including submission of additional documents and passports. However, the applicants whose applications have been returned by the Consulate on account of any deficiency will have to resubmit the application to M/s Travisa (and not to Consulate General of India, Houston) after addressing the deficiencies.
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